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Wednesday, January 13 
Meeting at the POA at 1:00pm 

 

 

 

JANUARY PROGRAM 

 

Kicking off the New Year, the Carolina Shores Garden Club will be 

having a Tea Party that will take place on January 13, 2016.  Sherri French, 

owner & proprietress of the Southport Tea House will be visiting with us and 

showing us how it is done!   So get your hats on and bring your favorite teacup 

and dust off those white gloves!!  If you would like to help our hostess, Betty 

Johnston, please contact her at 579.0924.  See you there ~ 

     

Ellen Pecina 

Program Director 

 

 

 

Future happenings: 
 
    * Tea Party at the POA presented by the Calabash Garden and Tea Room –  

January 13th meeting 

 

    * Card Party - main fundraiser for Scholarships - February 3
rd

 

 

    * Plant Propagation - March 9th meeting 

 



It's not too late to join- come to a future meeting and enjoy yourself! 

 

January Garden Tips 
 

 Plants are resting, recharging and readying themselves for another spring. 

 

 Give your Christmas tree new life as an outdoor haven for birds. 

 

 Plan a spring and summer garden.  Wash left over flower pots in one art bleach to 

nine parts water to prevent diseases. 

 

 Remove dead leaves and fallen branches from your lawn and planting beds.  

 

 Apply a light 2 – 3 inch layer of clean winter mulch to protect bulbs and plant 

roots from cold nights. 

 

 When watering indoor plants, fill a container with tap water and allow the water 

to warm to room temperature. 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

 


